
MEMORANDUM 

 

October 15, 1996 

 

To:   David Marwell, Kevin Tiernan 

 

From:  Joan Zimmerman 

 

Subject: US Secret Service Protective surveys 

 

In our August 19, 1996 letter to the Secret Service, we requested evidence for any postponements in 

eight protective surveys designated assassination records at the August 5, 1996 meeting. Today we 

received two protective surveys with postponements [154-10002-10422 and 154-10002-10423]. Jane 

Vezeris’s letter of October 15, 1996, explains her reasons for claiming a 6(3) postponement for each 

of three names. 

 

All of the names are in open documents as follows: 

 

Wayne Gainey: open in 180-10118-10032, and in USSS-HSCA correspondence (Blakey to  Goff, 

April 5, 1978)    [180-10125-10002] 

 

Rohinsky: open in USSS-HSCA correspondence (Blakey to Goff, April 5, 1978) [180- 10125-10002] 

 

Derber: open in USSS-HSCA correspondence (Blakey to Goff, April 5, 1978) [180-10125- 10002] 

 

The staff recommendation is to open these documents in full: 

 

154-10002-10422 

154-10002-10423 

 

Because these RIF numbers are not yet in the USSS database and therefore not in review track, Board 

members will not find them in the voting machine. Instead, Board members can record a vote to 

release these documents in full by initializing the enclosed sheet. 
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